
 

 
ita Intent to Award 

 
 
May 6, 2020 

 
RE: INTENT TO AWARD 

 
Emergency Loan and Guaranty Program  
RFP 20067 

 
 
 
EMAIL TO:  Distribution below 
 
This notice is provided pursuant to 3 AAC 100.330. 
 
Subject to successful negotiations on the program structure, including the determination of a COVID-19 
Response Fund distribution and guidelines concerning that funding, the Alaska Industrial Development and 
Export Authority intends to award a contract for the above-identified project to Credit Union 1. 
 
If you have any questions or comments concerning this award, please contact me at 907-771-3951 or 
asargento@aidea.org. 
 
3 AAC 100.570 describes the procedure for protesting proposed award(s) and identifies required 
information to be submitted.  In accordance with 3 AAC 100.570, protests based upon alleged improprieties 
in the proposed award must be received by the undersigned by 4 p.m., May 18, 2020. 
 
We appreciate your participation in the solicitation.  
 

Sincerely, 
 
 

 
 

Lex Sargento 
Chief Procurement Officer 

 
DISTRIBUTION: 
 
FIRM   EMAIL 
Credit Union 1 wilemanj@cu1.org 


